Peter M. Hill, M.D., MSc, FACEP Senior Vice President, Medical Affairs The Johns Hopkins Hospital & Health System

600 North Wolfe Street Billings Administration 125 Baltimore, MD 21287-1629 410-614-5234 T 410-955-9024 F phill@jhmi.edu



Dear Faculty Member:

In order to comply with regulatory guidelines, it is important for you to understand that a faculty appointment in the School of Medicine does not entitle you to practice medicine at The Johns Hopkins Hospital or affiliated clinical sites, nor does it entitle you to professional liability coverage.

Should you wish to participate in patient care activities, you must apply for and be granted a medical staff appointment at the Johns Hopkins Hospital. An application packet can be obtained from the clinical department in which you plan to carry out clinical activities. It should be noted that the credentialing process can take up to six months to complete.

Sincerely,

Peter M. Hill, M.D., MS, FACEP Vice President, Medical Affairs